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PRESS RELEASE 

 
LAGO VISTA ISD ANNOUNCES NEW ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT OF 

CURRICULUM & INSTRUCTION 
 

June 3, 2022 
 
Lago Vista ISD is pleased to announce that Mrs. Tina Pasak has been hired as the new Assistant 
Superintendent of Curriculum and Instruction for Lago Vista ISD.  
 
Pasak has 24 years of experience improving student learning and outcomes, including comprehensive 
instructional leadership experiences at both the elementary and secondary levels. She is joining the District 
from Leander ISD where she served as the campus principal of River Place Elementary School for five 
years.  In addition to her experience as a successful campus principal, Mrs. Pasak has also served as a Dean 
of Instruction, as an assistant principal, and previously served as a high school counselor and teacher at 
Lago Vista High School. 
 
After 8 years of serving as a leader in Leander ISD, Mrs. Pasak is excited to return to the Viking Nation.  "I 
am thrilled to start my 25th year as an educator by returning to serve in Lago Vista ISD, which is a district 
that is near and dear to my heart,” Pasak said.  “I look forward to collaborating with district leadership, 
teachers, and staff to find ways to support educators and students and to continue Lago Vista ISD's tradition 
of academic excellence.” 
 
Pasak earned a master’s of education in school counseling and completed post-master’s studies in 
educational administration at Lamar University in Beaumont, TX and graduated cum laude with a 
bachelor’s degree in English from the University of Houston in Victoria, TX. 
 
“Tina Pasak has a wealth of diverse experience and has proven success and expertise in academics, 
curriculum, and instruction,” Superintendent Darren Webb said. “Her vision, passion, and energy are a great 
fit for our staff and community.  We are excited to welcome her back home.” 
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